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School Breakfast and Lunch Program

BCTHS is a participant in the National School Lunch Program. You may apply prior to the start
of the school year by completing an application online at the www.schoolcafe.com website. You
must complete one application for each child attending BCTHS and one application for all other
children attending school at their home school district. You must have an application on file at
our school in order for your child(ren) to receive free or reduced priced meals at BCTHS.

A new application must be completed every school year. Students who received free or reduced
lunch at BCTHS last year will continue to receive free or reduced lunch until October 15, 2022. If
a new application has not been received and processed by the school nurses by that date, the
student will no longer receive free or reduced priced meals.

Our computerized cashier system requires all students to present their student ID badge to the
cashier at the time of meal service, including those on the Free or Reduced Meals Program. All
students using the pre-pay method also require their student ID badge in order to obtain lunch.


